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Wishing you and your
family a Happy
Thanksgiving! May we
find a renewed
appreciation for what
life has to offer and
joy in simple things.

It's time to renew your membership!
Please remember to renew your
2021 SGNA membership. If you
are not a member yet go to
SGNA.org to join. Looking
forward to giving you more free
continuing education hours.
We are thankful that you are
part of our family!

From,
The officers of NTSGNA
Click here to join

http://sgna.org

